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Monday  4th September 2017                                         Term  3  –  Week  8
Acting Principal: Mr Mark Wyatt 
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What’s Coming Up? 
Week 8 4/9/17  -  8/9/17   
Monday –  
Tuesday –  
Wednesday – Lions Speech Night 
Thursday–  sports uniform  
Friday– Fun-Play-Learn 1.45pm 
 
Week 9 11/9/17  -  15/9/17  
11th–15th Sept.  Sport & Rec. Camp 
Monday – 
Tuesday – K-2 Excursion to  
                    Questacon 
Wednesday – K-2 to SPACExpo 
Thursday–  sports uniform  
Friday– Fun-Play-Learn 1.45pm 
 
 
COMING UP 
 
 

Week 9 – camp and excursions 
21st Sept. – Manly Selective 

           Ensembles Band visit  
22nd Sept. – End of Term 
 

P&C NEWS 
* NO MEETING THIS 
WEEK due to Lions 

Club Speeches   
 

 

 SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
* Mrs Henman 1st  
* Jesse  14th  
* Nadia  &  Rebecca  20th  
* Elsie  28th            
     

We hope everyone had a lovely Fathers’ Day and enjoyed the special 
gifts made by the students. 
 

The Book Fair and Parade held last week was an exciting and 
successful morning. The students looked fantastic – well done 
everyone.  Mrs Ball will be here tomorrow if anyone would still like 
to purchase books or finalise outstanding ‘on hold’ books.  The QR 
pictures were a lot of fun. We would like to publish them in the 
newsletter over the next couple of weeks. If you DO NOT wish to 
have your child’s reader published please return the attached 
permission slip. Jesse’s is on the next page. 
 

On Friday we held our annual ‘In-School’ Speech Day. 
Congratulations to all of the K-6 students who presented their 
speech on Friday. It was wonderful to see the results of the practice 
that had been done at home and the research involved. The best 
speeches from each of the Year 4, 5 & 6 students (one from each 
year) will now attend the Gunning Lions Club Speech Night on 
Wednesday 6th Sept.- this week.  Rebecca Stevens, James Stevens 
and Oliver Robertson will represent our school. Well Done and Good 
Luck to these students.  If anyone is interested in attending the 
Speech Night they are more than welcome. It will be held in the 
Gunning PS Assembly Room from 4.30pm until 6.00pm. 
 

The K-2 students’ excursion to Questacon has been confirmed at 
$10 per student (parent share). Thank you to the P&C for their 
support of this excursion.   
 

The K-2 students will also attend SPACExpo in Goulburn at the Veolia 
Arena on Wednesday 13th September. Thank you to the parents who 
have offered to assist with transport, a list is attached. We will 
depart from school at 9.15am. Mrs Jeffery will be the teacher in 
charge on this day. 
 

Years 3-6 Camp - departure on Monday 11th September will be at 
7.30am from the Goulburn Courthouse and they will return to the 
same location at 5pm on Friday 15th September.  Please be at the 
Courthouse no later than 7.15am on the Monday.  
 

Our school Director, Mr Matthew Brown, will be here to meet with 
Mr Wyatt on Thursday. We look forward to welcoming him back to 
Collector PS. 
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MANLY SELECTIVE ENSEMBLE 
On Thursday 21st September we will be hosting a 
visit from the Manly Selective Campus Concert 
and Stage Bands. There will be approx. 50 
students in this ensemble from years 9 to 11. 
They will be here from 9am and the students 
from Breadalbane PS will also come over to enjoy 
the performance.  Following the entertainment 
we will provide our visitors with morning tea, 
supplied by the P&C.  
If you are able to assist either on the day or with 
cooking a slice/cake etc. please contact Julianne. 
 
TED UPDATE 
We are happy to report that Ted has returned 
home following a couple of days in hospital after 
his fall last Thursday. We wish him the very best 
of health and look forward to him visiting us at 
school. He was very grateful to everyone, 
especially the students, for their concern and 
best wishes for a speedy recovery. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Join Goulburn and Crookwell’s newest sporting club 
With a wide variety of classes including: 
Recreational and Competitive Gymnastics Tumbling 
Strength and Flexibility classes 
Private Lessons  
Aerial Silks, Lyra, and Trapeze 
You could also have your very own Little Australian Ninja 
Warrior with our brand new Mini Warriors class! 
Register now for Term 4 to secure your place.  
Vaughn Edmonds 
Proprietor/Head Coach 
0400665231 
www.invertgymnastics.com.au 
Follow us on Facebook at Invert Gymnastics 
Goulburn and Invert Gymnastics Crookwell 
 

 

Woolworths Earn & Learn started 26 July.  Please 
collect stickers and help our school earn some great 
new equipment and resources.  We have a 
collection box at school and one set up at 
Woolworths Goulburn. 

 
 
 

NUT ALLERGIES 
We cannot claim to be a ‘nut-free’ school but we do 
ask that all students and visitors to the school avoid 
bringing in nuts, nut products or nut based spreads on 
sandwiches. We do have students and staff who are 
highly allergic to nuts and we don’t wish to 
compromise their health.  Thank you for your 
understanding on this very important health issue. 
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